
August 18, 1969 
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Mr. Peter Baker 
Producer, Tha David Frost Show 
240 West 44th Street 
New York, N. Y. 10036 

Deer Mr. Baker: 

Thank you for the reply to th.e first half of the 

first sentence of my letter of August 5. 

The second half asks "for equal opportunity to pre-
sent the other side"; in short, that you adhere to the FCC's 
fnirness doctrine. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 
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